
Bharati Vidyapeeth (Deemed to be University) 

Centre for Distance and Online Education 

                                                                                   Date:  10/10/2022 

 

Notice for MBA Sem III and IV Students 

Regarding change in specialization subjects on Admit card 

 

All the students of MBA Semester III and IV (Online mode) 

are hereby informed that if incorrect specialization subjects are 

mentioned on admit card; students should mail the copy of 

received admit card to ‘cdoe.support@bharatividyapeeth.edu’ 

mentioning correct subjects of their specialization (which are 

assigned on LMS and attempted for the internal assessment); 

by Tuesday, 11th October 2022 till 1.00 pm. After this, no 

revision will be done in case of any change on admit card. 

 

 

Note: Please ignore if you have received correct subjects on 

Admit card. 

 

Regards, 

BV(DU), CDOE, Pune 


